
November 19, 2022


To: Federal Communications Commission / Media Bureau / Audio Division


Re: Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority


Call: WCKR-FM, Hornell, NY


FACID: 52842


To whom it may concern,


   PMJ Communications Inc. the licensee of WCKR-FM, Hornell, NY respectfully requests 


extension of Special Temporary Authority granted on May 24th, 2022.  Since the grant date the 


licensee has been attempting to move forward to resolve the original technical issues. The 


licensee reports that progress has been hindered by supply shortages and logistical difficulties. 


Specifically, the required replacement equipment was unavailable for four months due to lack 


of material and subsequent transportation delays. In addition it was discovered that the site 


access road was unsuitable for heavy vehicles. 


   As of this writing the equipment has been received and the site access road has been 


rendered usable. However due to the early onset of Winter weather in the region it is unlikely 


that the equipment will be installed until the Spring of 2023. 


   In consideration of the above, the licensee respectfully requests an additional 180 days to 


restore operation to licensed parameters.


Sincerely,


Richard C. Pogson


Technical Consultant


